DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
52D FIGHTER WING (USAFE)

19 January 2023

Colonel Leslie F. Hauck III, USAF
Commander

52d Fighter Wing

Unit 3679

APO AE 09126-3679

Mr. Paul Schonenberg, Chairman and Chief Executive Officer
The Honorable Thomas Barrett, U.S. Ambassador to Luxembourg
American Chamber of Commerce in Luxembourg
6, rue Antoine de Saint-Exupery
L-1432 Luxembourg

Dear Chairman Schonenberg and Mr. Ambassador

On behalf of the men and women of Saber nation I would like to thank you for
recognizing the 52d Fighter Wing with the Spirit of Freedom award. It is with great appreciation
and honor that we accept this gracious award and the beautiful crystal stallion statue. We will
display it proudly as a symbol of our continued partnership!

We would also like to express our gratitude for the generous refund cards offered for our
Airmen. The continued support from the American Chamber of Commerice in Luxembourg to
ensure the region is and remains a great place for international companies and employees to
thrive is of vital importance to Saber Nation’s Airmen and their families.

The Luxembourg community and partnership makes us stronger than ever. Our Airmen
remain motivated to tackle the mission at hand; to deter, defend, and if called upon—dominate.
Thank you for standing side-by-side with our Sabers!

Sincerely

e

LESLIE F. HAUCK I1I, Colonel, USAF



